
We strive to make all our guests feel 
safe and comfortable. We maintain 

high levels of sanitation for the safety of 
our whole community. We follow all 
current guidelines as directed by the 

McHenry County Health Department. 
 

Currently anyone entering our building 
is required to wear a mask. 

 
Thank you 


